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To: greyhoundracing

Subject: protect greyhounds

Dear Director,  
 
There must be sttonger laws in place to protect greyhounds. .this is a cruel industry people making profits out of these animals then once they 
have served their purpose they are treated in inhumane ways that is barbaric. ...tougher laws however banning this sport is the better option.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Nancy Cerruto  

  
 

 




